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May 14, 2002 
 
 
 

Dear Rapid City Planning & Zoning Members: 
 
I am writing to offer my support and encouragement in your task of developing 
ordinances to control adult-oriented businesses in Rapid City. 
 
Though I do not live within city limits, I work with children and families in Rapid and have 
two children attending school in town so do have a pertinent interest. 
 
It was grievous to see the establishment calling itself Rapid City Gentleman’s Club open 
up right in the middle of downtown.  This place is located only 1 block from a high school 
and child care center, 2 blocks from NAHA’s temporary lodging for women and children, 
1 block from our courthouse and 1 block from our main post office.  Video Blue has a 
porn shop right on Main Street.  Surely we do not need to have these public nuisances 
located directly in our downtown area. 
 
I work in my job with a family whose 3-year-old was raped by her biological father after 
he had heavily frequented the downtown porn shop. Two 14-year-old girls from Jefferson 
Academy were admitted to what was then called The Hideaway Lounge (now RC 
Gentleman’s Club).  Both met up with predators there who were more than 10 years 
older than they – both are raising babies at taxpayer’s expense.   
 
Growing up in southern Arizona, even 100 miles southeast of Tucson, we all heard 
about South Tucson’s reputation: “Dirty!” “Sleazy!” “I wouldn’t take my dog through that 
place” were the comments heard.  Porn and strip clubs had been allowed in; property 
values plummeted and respectable businesses relocated to other parts of the city.  No 
one wanted to live, work, or even do business in South Tucson.  (My parents, who live in 
Tucson, won’t even drive through that area due to the high rate of crime there.) 
 
Rapid City is obviously in a growth pattern.  Suburban shopping areas and business 
districts are springing up.  We run the very real risk of having our city “rot” at its center 
like an old-growth forest tree as has happened to so many urban areas.  These 
illegitimate businesses are planting the very seeds of that rot today. 
 
Please know that you have a silent majority who are behind you in protecting Rapid 
City’s future!  Thank you in advance for what I hope will be a courageous stand in this 
matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Deborah Glasscock 
 
Deborah Glasscock 
 
 
















